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On Wednesday, December 8th, GCC Medical Assistant Student
Organization officers visited the Harvest House and brought donations
to a special someone for Christmas. The Harvest House is a faith-
based non-profit ministry for foster children and families on Guam that
provides spiritual needs, spiritual encouragement and emotional
support.

This Christmas, give from your heart to show that you care. Give to
make a difference for those who need it most. Give a little in exchange
for a big smile on a foster child's face during this season of giving.
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